
Stony Point FFA Booster Club

1801 Tiger Trail

Round Rock, TX 78664

Dear Potential Supporter,

The Stony Point High School FFA Booster Club kindly requests your support of the one and only FFA program in the

city of Round Rock. FFA remains committed to the individual student, providing a path to achievement in premier

leadership, personal growth and career success through agricultural education. FFA continues to help the next

generation rise up to meet those challenges by helping its members to develop their own unique talents and explore

their interests in a broad range of agricultural career pathways.

FFA provides students with multiple avenues to learn by doing. Many students raise and show livestock. Stony Point’s

Agriculture Science Facility is an excellent resource for students to gain valuable leadership and responsibility by

putting in hundreds of hours of time each month raising their livestock. Students raise their animals with strict

standards that teach them about livestock development and production, personal responsibility and work ethic.

There are more than 50 animals currently in the Stony Point Livestock barn including steer, lambs, goats, pigs and

rabbits.

FFA also provides opportunities for students in floral design, machinery, public speaking and a variety of

competitions such as livestock judging, welding, craftsmanship, public speaking and interviewing amongst others.

The Stony Point FFA Booster Club is seeking community and corporate donations to help our efforts to support the

students with scholarships, attending competitions and in all of their FFA endeavors throughout the school year.

Accompanying this letter are the varying sponsorship opportunities we hope you will consider.

Stony Point FFA Booster Club is a tax exempt 501(c)(3) organization. Your sponsorship and/or donation qualifies as a

charitable contribution for federal income tax purposes. Our tax exempt number is 74-2976432. Should you have any

questions, please reach me at the email below. Thank you for helping make our program a success.

Sincerely,

Michael Germain

SPHS FFA Booster Club President

stonypointffaboosterclub@gmail.com


